
Diary of the week:     Please	note	the	ac,vi,es	(*)	take	place	in	the	Upper	Room 

 Sunday 4th 
November 

9.30am 

11am-1pm 
6pm 

Holy Communion:  Fr Geoff 
Graham, preacher:  Ven Dr 
John Holdsworth 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 
Service of Commemoration 

Monday 5th 
November 

10am - 1pm 
10am – 1pm 

Larnaca Charity Shop open 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Tuesday 6th 
November 

10am-1pm 
7-9pm Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Wednesday 7th 
November 

10am-1pm 
10am – 1pm 

1pm 

Larnaca Charity Shop open 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 
Luncheon Club 

Thursday 8th 
November 

10am-1pm 
7-9pm 
2pm 

Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Pilgrim course  - session 4 

Friday 9th 
November 

10am --1pm 
10am-1pm 

Larnaca Charity Shop open 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Saturday 10th 
November 

10am-1pm Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Sunday 11th  
November  

9.30am 

11am-1pm 

Holy Communion:  Ven Dr John 
Holdsworth 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 

e-mail:	sthelenasoffice@cytanet.com.cy		Postal:	PO	Box	42409,	6534	Larnaca,	Cyprus	
Upper	Room:	Flat	201,	St	Helena’s	Court	(adjacent	to	the	Church)	

web:	www.sainthelenaschurch.com			Chaplain:	Ven	Dr	John	Holdsworth	99	658	147	
If	you	wish	to	include	anything	in	the	bulle4n,	please	contact	Deb	Graham	by	noon	Wednesday	

on	99173079	or	email	to	debgraham1982@gmail.com	

Welcome to St Helena’s in the name of Christ. 

If you are a baptised Christian of any tradition, you 
are invited to receive Communion.  

We will be having coffee in the courtyard after the 
service, please join us. 

Collect 
Almighty and eternal God, 

you have kindled the flame of love 
in the hearts of the saints: 

grant to us the same faith and power of love, 
that, as we rejoice in their triumphs, 

we may be sustained by their example and fellowship; 
through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, 

grant this for the sake of your Son Jesus Christ, 
to whom with you and the Holy Spirit, 

be the kingdom, the power and the glory, 
for ever and ever.  Amen 

St Helena’s Anglican Church


4th November, 2018 

Post Communion Prayer 
Lord of heaven, 

in this eucharist you have brought us near 
to an innumerable company of angels 

and to the spirits of the just made perfect: 
as in this food of our earthly pilgrimage 

we have shared their fellowship, 
so may we come to share their joy in heaven; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen Please turn off mobile phones before the service starts.  We have 
a hearing loop installed.  Please adjust your hearing aid accordingly. 



Pray for the Province of Jerusalem and the 
Middle East Pray for our fellow dioceses of 
Egypt, Iran, and Jerusalem.  
Also for St Luke’s, Ras Al Khaimah: where 
there is a vibrant, loving fellowship with 
members from all over the world.  We pray 
for forgiveness, worship God and celebrate 
the Holy Eucharist at both the new Al 
Jazirah compound in the RAK free zone, 
and at the old Al Nakheel site.  St Luke’s 
hosts more than 100 congregations and 
runs a Saturday Junior Church for all 
denominations.    

Council  Members 
Chaplain:  Ven Dr John Holdsworth   24651327 / 99658147   
email:  archdeaconjohn32@gmail.com 
Associate Priest and Pastoral Care Facilitator:  Fr Geoff Graham  99178068 
email:  geoffgraham1982@gmail.com 
Wardens: Rowena Parkin  22532135/99450861 and Brian Cromwell 
24020376/96832221 
Treasurer:  Jan Dykes 24425578/99164911 
CC Secretary and Synod Rep:  Deb Graham  99173079 
Synod Rep:  Sue Mantovani 24652678/99594678 
Council Members:   Jean West 24425224/99950866, Doug Barrett 96273476,  Elsie 
Shearsby, Hazel Fowlie, Marina Peters and Liz Taylor 
Co-opted Members:  Sue Holdsworth and Helen Barrett 

Looking Forward – 
Tonight at 6pm we shall be holding our annual service 
of Commemoration of the Departed. If you would like 
the name of someone close to you to be read publicly 
as part of the prayers, then please add it to the list at 
the back of the church. This is a gentle and simple 
service of readings, hymns and the symbolic act of 
lighting candles. It has generally been valued. Do come 
along if you can. 
Luncheon Club meets again on Wednesday. It would be 
nice to have a full house, as we did last month. Anyone 
is welcome to come, visitors or residents, but please do 
give your name to Liz Taylor today so that we can cater 
properly. The ten-minute speaker will be Rev’d Wilf 
Gowing, who has been the peripatetic spiritual adviser 
for many during the past few years and is no stranger to 
this congregation. Before ordination he was an airline 
pilot, so it will be interesting to hear his story of the 
transition from airline pilot to ‘sky pilot.’ This will be 
Wilf’s swansong as he is leaving his post after this visit. 
He has helped to bring value to people’s lives. What 
more can you say than that? 
Our next Pastoral Afternoon will be a week tomorrow, 
November 12th. The subject will be addiction. Please 
note that this week we shall be meeting from 3-4.30. 
Next Sunday is of course Remembrance Sunday, and 
particularly poignant as it falls on Armistice Day, and 
recalls the centenary of the end of the first World War. 
Poppies are available for sale at the back of the church. 
                     Ven Dr John Holdsworth, Parish Priest 

This morning’s readings:  Deuteronomy 6. 1- 9         
                         Hebrews 9. 11-14          Mark 12. 28-34    
Next week’s readings:  Jonah 3. 1-5, 10    
                         Hebrews 9. 24-28          Mark 1. 14-20  

There is a meeting at Oroklini Community Hall on 
7th November from 10am – 12 noon being run by the 
British High Commission.  They will be briefing on 
the work of the High Commission and on Brexit. 


